YEAR 6

OUR LADY & ST JOSEPH PRIMARY SCHOOL / SPRING TERM CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents and Carers.

We hope you all had a peaceful Christmas and enjoyed the New Year celebrations. It's been a pleasure to welcome Year 6 back this week and we are looking forward to an eventful term.

Literacy

We will be focusing on a range of fiction and non-fiction text types including: Biographies and Autobiographies, Persuasive
writing, classic poetry and the fictional book 'A Monster Calls.' We will also be focusing on Grammar, Punctuation, Spelling and
Comprehension to prepare for SATS.

Numeracy: We will be recapping and extending our learning in the following areas, as well as completing SATs papers.

- · Place Value
- Multiplication and Division
- · Fractions, Decimals, Percentages
- · Ratio and Proportion
- · Addition and Subtraction
- Algebra
- Measure and Time: 24 hour clock, calculating time intervals.
- Problem Solving skills and greater depth questions in all areas.

R.E

The topics we will be covering this term are 'Local Church (Community), Bucharist (Relating) and Lent & Easter (Giving), as well as focusing on more inspirational people. Every week, we will continue to focus on the Gospel reading in the Word on Wednesday. We encourage parents to discuss the interpretation of the Gospel in order to consolidate the children's understanding.

Science:

- · Animals including Humans
- · Living things and their habitats

ICT:

- · Researching information for various projects.
- Staying safe on-line and digital citizenship.

History and Geography:

What impact did the Anglo-Saxons have?

Are we damaging our world?

Spanish:

Spanish is taught throughout the year and linked to topics where appropriate e.g Art.

Art and Design:

We will be focusing on the seven ancient and modern wonders of the world.

Your continued support at home is invaluable to help your child's progression this year. Please encourage your child to engage in a wide variety of texts, including fiction and non-fiction, especially focusing on comprehension. Thank you for your continued support and a very Happy New Year to you all.

Kind regards, Miss Harries









